The Paid Companion Amanda Quick
As recognized, adventure as without difficulty as experience more or
less lesson, amusement, as skillfully as covenant can be gotten by
just checking out a books The Paid Companion Amanda Quick also it is
not directly done, you could consent even more in relation to this
life, just about the world.
We manage to pay for you this proper as without difficulty as easy
pretension to get those all. We pay for The Paid Companion Amanda
Quick and numerous books collections from fictions to scientific
research in any way. in the course of them is this The Paid Companion
Amanda Quick that can be your partner.

All Night Long Jayne Ann Krentz 2011-12-01 After the violent deaths of
her parents seventeen years ago, Irene Stenson left the tiny lakefront
town of Dunsley, Oregon. Now she's back, and determined to discover
the truth about what happened that night. Armed with a shocking new
lead and her experience as an investigative reporter, Irene dives
straight into the mystery and finds herself in deep trouble. Luckily,
ex-Marine Luke Danner is on hand to pull her out, and his calm, quickthinking response in the face of danger makes him the perfect ally.
And as the intrigue deepens and the secrets turn deadly, Irene will
need all the help she can find if she is to lay the past to rest.
Lie by Moonlight Amanda Quick 2007 While investigating a suspicious
death, private inquiry agent Ambrose Wells finds himself on the
grounds of Aldwick Castle--and in the midst of utter chaos. The
ramshackle castle is in flames--and a beautiful woman and four young
girls are taking flight on horseback. It turns out that the strongminded Miss Concordia Glade and her four bright students are on the
run from a notorious London crime lord who'll stop at nothing to
destroy them. Now, their only hope is Ambrose, a confirmed loner with
more than his share of secrets--and more than his share of desire for
the unconventional teacher. And as Ambrose and Concordia risk
everything to bring down a criminal mastermind, they will also be
forced to battle something even greater: the steamy passion that
threatens their hard-won independence...
The Mystery Woman Amanda Quick 2013-04-23 The second novel in the
Victorian 'Ladies of Lantern Street' novels features paid
companion/private inquiry agent Beatrice Lockwood and burned out exspy Joshua North in a mystery involving paranormal forces and Egyptian
antiquities. A mad scientist has preserved his dead lover in an

ancient Egyptian embalming formula, and has convinced himself that he
can revive the dead woman, but he needs Beatrice Lockwood's psychic
abilities to 'ignite' the formula. And he will do anything to capture
her. Joshua North - scarred and forced to use a cane due to the
disaster that occurred during his last case - is all Beatrice has in
the way of a bodyguard . . .
Slightly Shady Amanda Quick 2011-12-20 From the moment the stranger
burst into her antiquities shop in Rome, Lavinia Lake knew he was
nothing but trouble. He said he was in pursuit of a killer and swore
he was only trying to save her. Yet Lavinia was convinced that Mr.
Tobias March was bent instead on destroying her. When the selfprofessed spy hustled her all the way back to England, Lavinia vowed
she would find a way to repay him in full. She never dreamed that Mr.
March had in fact been telling the truth, that he had been hired to
track down a powerful villain. And just as his investigation was
heating up, he found it complicated by the most ungovernable,
exasperating - and ever so slightly shady - woman he had ever met.
Lavinia most certainly never dreamed they would meet again, forced
into partnership under shocking circumstances - or that their fiery
disputes would spark a sizzling desire as overwhelming as the danger
they faced....
Burning Lamp Amanda Quick 2010-04-29 More than three centuries ago,
Nicholas Winters irrevocably altered his genetic makeup in an
obsession-fuelled competition with alchemist and Arcane Society
founder Sylvester Jones. Driven to control their psychic abilities,
each man's decision has reverberated throughout the family line,
rewarding some with powers beyond their wildest dreams, and cursing
others to a life filled with madness and hallucinations. At the heart
of this curse is the Burning Lamp. In BURNING LAMP by Jayne Ann Krentz
writing as Amanda Quick, FIRED UP by Jayne Ann Krentz and MIDNIGHT
CRYSTAL by Jayne Ann Krentz writing as Jayne Castle, you will meet the
three men - past, present and future - of the Burning Lamp,
descendants of Nicholas Winters. There is only one hope for them: each
must find the artefact and a woman who can work the dreamlight energy
that the device produces in order to reverse the dangerous psychical
changes brought on by the curse - or risk turning into a monster...
The Mystery Woman Amanda Quick 2014-04-01 The second Ladies of
Lantern Street novel from Amanda Quick explores the crimes, passions
and paranormal secrets of Victorian London. Under the plain gray
skirts of Miss Beatrice Lockwood’s gown, a pistol waits at the ready.
For Beatrice is a paid companion on a secret mission—and with a secret
past—and she must be prepared to fight for her life at any moment. Yet
she is thrown oddly off guard by the fierce-looking man who joins her
in foiling a crime outside a fancy ball—and then disappears into the
shadows, leaving only his card. His name is Joshua Gage, and he claims
to know Beatrice’s employers. Beyond that, he is an enigma with a

hypnotically calm voice and an ebony-and-steel cane. . . . Joshua, who
carries out clandestine investigations for the Crown, is equally
intrigued. He has a personal interest in Miss Lockwood, a suspected
thief and murderer, not to mention a fraudster who claims to have
psychical powers. The quest to discover her whereabouts has pulled him
away from his mournful impulses to hurl himself into the sea—and
engaged his curiosity about the real Beatrice Lockwood, whose spirit,
he suspects, is not as delicate as her face and figure. He does know
one thing, though: This flame-haired beauty was present the night
Roland Fleming died at the Academy of the Occult. Guilty or not, she
is his guide to a trail of blood and blackmail, mesmerism and
madness—a path that will lead both of them into the clutches of a
killer who calls himself the Bone Man. . . .
With This Ring Amanda Quick 2011-12-20 'A top-drawer historical
romance that delivers the perfect fusion of witty dialogue, intriguing
characters, and seductive passion' Booklist Leo Drake, the 'Mad Monk
of Monkcrest', is notoriously eccentric and unquestionably reclusive.
But he is also a noted antiquities expert, which is why Beatrice Poole
has demanded his reluctant assistance. The free-thinking authoress of
'horrid novels', Beatrice is searching for the Forbidden Rings of
Aphrodite, a mythic treasure she suspects played a role in her uncle's
death. Beatrice finds Leo every bit as fascinating as one of the
heroes in her novels - and she's convinced he's the only one who can
help her. But after only five minutes in her company, Leo is sure he's
never met a woman more infuriating . . . and more likely to rescue him
from boredom. Yet the alliance may well prove to be the biggest
mistake of their lives. For a villain lurks in London, waiting for the
pair to unearth the Forbidden Rings - knowing that when they do, that
day will be their last. A sparkling, witty Historical romance by the
worldwide bestselling Jayne Ann Krentz (Amanda Quick), perfect for
fans of Julia Quinn, Eloisa James and Georgette Heyer. What readers
are saying about Amanda Quick: 'One of the most creative, inventive
storytellers in the field, Quick infuses her own addictive brand of
breathless, sexy adventure with dashes of vengeance, greed and
violence and a hefty splash of delectable, offbeat humour' Library
Journal 'Stellar plotting, exquisite dialogue, and impeccable
characterisation' Kirkus Reviews
Lie By Moonlight Amanda Quick 2011-12-20 During an investigation into
a woman's death, gentleman thief turned private inquiry agent Ambrose
Wells finds himself at Aldwick Castle - and in the middle of chaos.
The building is in flames. Men are dead. And a woman and four young
girls are fleeing on horseback. A confirmed loner, Ambrose
nevertheless finds himself taking Miss Concordia Glade and her young
charges under his wing. With their lives at risk, he insists they must
remain in hiding until he is able to unravel the truth behind their
recent imprisonment at the castle. Concordia has never met anyone like

Ambrose Wells before. He is bold, clever, and inscrutable - even to
the perceptive gaze of a professional teacher such as herself. He is
also her only hope to protect her pupils from the unscrupulous men who
are after them - powerful, shadowy figures who will stop at nothing to
get what they want.
Light In Shadow Jayne Ann Krentz 2011-12-20 New York Times
bestselling author Jayne Ann Krentz welcomes you to Whispering
Springs, Arizona, where, for the right price, anyone can buy a new
identity and get a fresh start. But as Zoe Luce is about to learn, no
one can truly escape. Zoe Luce is a successful interior designer who's
developed an unusual career speciality - helping recently divorced
clients redesign their homes, to enable them to forget the past and
start afresh. But Zoe knows that some things can't be covered up with
a coat of paint. And when she senses that one of her clients may be
hiding a dark secret, she enlists private investigator Ethan Truax to
find the truth. Working together, they start to unravel the mystery,
but Ethan's investigative skills start to backfire on Zoe: she never
wanted to let him find out about her former life; she never wanted to
reveal her powerful, inexplicable gift for sensing the history hidden
within a house's walls; and she never wanted him to know that Zoe Luce
doesn't really exist. But now, Ethan may be her only hope, as just
when Zoe started to dream of a normal life and think about the future,
her own past starts to shadow her every step - because the people
she's been running from are getting close to finding her
Obsidian Prey Jayne Castle 2010-07-01 Three months ago, Lyra Dore
suffered a heartbreak and a hostile takeover - both at the hands of
the same man. A descendant of her ancestors' fierce rival. Cruz
Sweetwater charmed his way into Lyra's heart and gained access to her
pet project, an amethyst ruin. Then he took over the project and took
off. When Cruz walks back into her life and requests a private
meeting, Lyra convinces herself he's there to crawl and beg
forgiveness. Wrong again - he just needs her help. With the project he
stole from her. Five innocent men are trapped inside a chamber in the
amethyst ruin, and Lyra is the only one who can reopen the door.
Reluctantly she agrees to help. Then Cruz wants her to apply her
talents to the rest of the ruin - because no one else can work it.
Lyra and Cruz are both harboring psychic secrets. Unknown - and
dangerous - powers pulse within the amethyst ruin, and the closer Lyra
gets to them, the more at risk she becomes. And now she must decide
whether to trust her guts or her heart...
Geliebte Rebellin Amanda Quick 2006
Otherwise Engaged Amanda Quick 2014-04-22 One does not expect to be
kidnapped on a London street in broad daylight. Yet Amity Doncaster
barely escapes with her life after meeting a man in a black silk mask
who whispers the most vile taunts and threats into her ear. Her quick
thinking, and her secret weapon, save her - for now. But the monster

known in the press as the Bridegroom has left a trail of female
victims in his wake, and will soon be on his feet again. He is
unwholesomely obsessed by Amity's scandalous connection to Benedict
Stanbridge - and Benedict refuses to let this resourceful, daring
woman suffer for her romantic link to him-as tenuous as it may be. For
a man and woman so skilled at disappearing, so at home in the exotic
reaches of the globe, escape is always an option. But each intends to
end the Bridegroom's reign of terror in the heart of the city they
love, which means they must also face feelings neither of them can run
away from. . . .
Süßes Gift der Liebe Amanda Quick 2010-07-27 Lucinda Bromley ist
entsetzt: Mit einem seltenen Pflanzengift aus ihrem Gewächshaus wurde
jemand ermordet. Die junge Botanikerin bittet den verschwiegenen
Ermittler Caleb Jones um Hilfe. Lucinda und Caleb geraten in einen
Wirbel finsterer Verschwörungen, gefährlicher Intrigen – und
leidenschaftlicher Sehnsucht. Doch auf Caleb lastet ein dunkles
Vermächtnis, und die Ermittlungen führen sie mitten hinein in seine
mysteriöse Vergangenheit ...
Ich darf dich nicht lieben Hedwig Courths-Mahler 1970
Una mujer misteriosa / The Mystery Woman Amanda Quick 2016-06-28 Una
mujer de armas llevar, una misión peligrosa, secretos del pasado y un
investigador astuto y seductor, en otra electrizante novela de una de
las grandes damas de la romántica. ENGLISH DESCRIPTION Under the plain
gray skirts of Miss Beatrice Lockwood’s gown, a pistol waits at the
ready. For Beatrice is a paid companion on a secret mission -with a
secret past-and she must be prepared to fight for her life at any
moment.
Lightning in a Mirror Jayne Ann Krentz 2022-01-18 'Sparkles with wit
and clever plotting' Publishers Weekly 'Sexy . . . clever, fun' Kirkus
Reviews Return to a dark world of deadly secrets in the final
instalment of the Fogg Lake trilogy by New York Times bestselling
author Jayne Ann Krentz. ________ Olivia LeClair, psychic
investigator, has survived a lot - from paranormal disturbances to
murder attempts. So, when the enigmatic Harlan Rancourt - long
believed dead - approaches her with a dangerous request, she's less
than impressed. According to Harlan, she's the one person who can help
him locate the legendary Vortex lab. Unfortunately for Olivia, she
doesn't have much choice: her psychic investigation firm works for the
mysterious Foundation, who are determined she assist Harlan. Harlan shadowy and distant - isn't easy to trust. But before she can decipher
his real motivations, they're both pulled into a dangerous game of catand-mouse: sinister forces are also desperate to unlock the secrets of
the long-lost lab. Worse still, they too are convinced Olivia is the
key. Only her unique psychic talent can defuse the ticking time bomb
that is Vortex. While neither trusts the other, Olivia and Harlan have
no alternative but to work together to stay alive - and unlock the

Bluestone Project's most dangerous secrets before more innocent people
die. Find out why readers are RAVING about Jayne Ann Krentz: 'Krentz
expertly entwines high-stakes suspense, a paranormal-spiked plot, and
a generous dollop of sexy romance with delightfully dry wit as she
launches a thrilling and chilling new series' Booklist (starred
review) 'A smart, creative series start from a romance master who
always entertains' Kirkus Reviews (starred review)
Glut der Herzen Amanda Quick 2020-02-24 Neues von der Queen of
Romance Seit dreihundert Jahren liegt ein Fluch auf der Familie
Winters, der schleichenden Wahnsinn und ewige Verdammnis über die
männlichen Nachfahren bringt. Griffin Winters weiß, dass er dem
grausamen Schicksal nur mithilfe der magischen Lampe entrinnen kann –
und der Frau, die mit der Macht der Lampe umzugehen weiß. Als er der
geheimnisvollen Adelaide Payne begegnet, ahnt er nicht, dass
ausgerechnet sie das magische Artefakt und damit seine Seele in Händen
hält ...
Sweetwater and the Witch Jayne Castle 2022-09-23 Welcome to the world
of Harmony, where-despite its name, things are anything but-danger
lurks just beneath the surface in this new novel by New York Times
bestselling author, Jayne Castle. If there's something Ravenna
Chastain knows, it's when to end things. And after she almost winds up
the victim of a cult that believes she's a witch, it's easy to walk
away from her dead-end career, ready for a new start. But where to
find a job that would allow her to use her very specialized skill set?
The answer is clear: she becomes a matchmaker. But even a successful
matchmaker can't find someone for everyone, and Ravenna considers
Ethan Sweetwater her first professional failure. After nine failed
dates, Ravenna knows it's time to cut Ethan loose. But Ethan refuses
to be fired as a client-he needs one final date to a business
function. Since Ravenna needs a date herself to a family event, they
agree to a deal: she will be his (business) date if he will be her
(fake) date to her grandparents' anniversary celebration. What Ethan
fails to mention is that attending the business function is a cover
for some industrial espionage that he's doing as a favor to the new
Illusion Town Guild boss. Ravenna is happy to help, but their
relationship gets even more complicated when things heat up-the
chemistry between them is explosive, as explosive as the danger that's
stalking Ravenna. Lucky for her, Ethan isn't just an engineer-he's
also a Sweetwater, and Sweetwaters are known for hunting down
monsters...
Copper Beach Jayne Ann Krentz 2012-01-10 Within the pages of very
rare books, some centuries old, lie the secrets of the paranormal.
Abby Radwell's unusual psychic talent has made her an expert in such
volumes - and sometimes has taken her into dangerous territory. After
a deadly incident in the private library of an obsessive collector,
Abby receives a blackmail threat, and rumours swirl that an old

alchemical text known as The Key has reappeared on the black market.
Convinced she needs an investigator who can also play bodyguard, she
hires Sam Coppersmith, an expert in paranormal crystals and amber.
Passion flares immediately between them, though neither entirely
trusts the other. But when it comes to dealing with a killer with
paranormal talents - and a blackmailer who will stop at nothing to
obtain an ancient alchemical code - no one is safe.
I Thee Wed Amanda Quick 2000 After meeting the "man of her dreams"
while trying to hide in the wardrobe at a party, Ema Greyson is swept
up into a world of passion and intrigue. Reprint.
Skandal Amanda Quick 2003
The Paid Companion Amanda Quick 2005-03-29 “Once again, the
incomparable Quick has whipped up a delectable Regency romance”
(Booklist)—about an ice-cold business agreement that turns into
something far more heated… The Earl of St. Merryn needs a woman. His
intentions are purely practical—he simply wants someone sensible and
suitably lovely to pose as his betrothed for a few weeks among polite
society. He has his own agenda to pursue, and a false fiancée will
keep the husband-hunters at bay while he goes about his business. The
simplest solution is to hire a paid companion. After all, the sorry
women who must accept such employment are sure to be grateful for any
favor... When he encounters Miss Elenora Lodge, he believes his
problem is solved. Her dowdy attire and pinned-up hair cannot hide her
fine figure and the fire in her golden eyes. And her unfortunate
circumstances—and secret dreams of a life onstage—make the Earl’s
offer undeniably appealing. But St. Merryn is clearly hiding
something, and things seem oddly amiss in his gloomy Rain Street home.
Elenora is soon to discover that his secrets are even darker than his
décor—and this lark will be a more dangerous adventure than she’d been
led to believe. And Arthur, Earl of St. Merryn, will find that the
meek and mild companion he’d envisioned has become both a partner in
his quest to catch a killer—and an outspoken belle of the ball who
stirs a bothersome passion in his practical heart...
Verführung im Mondlicht Amanda Quick 2019-07-01 Eine junge und
wagemutige Frau und ein Privatdetektiv mit verborgenen Geheimnissen –
knisternde Spannung garantiert! England, Ende des 19. Jahrhunderts:
Die junge Lehrerin Concordia Glade ist froh über ihre Anstellung in
Aldwick Castle. Doch ihre Schützlinge, vier Waisenmädchen, werden in
der Burg gefangen gehalten! Bei der Flucht hilft ihnen der attraktive
Privatdetektiv Ambrose Wells, der verspricht, die Vorfälle
aufzuklären. Doch Concordia ist keine Frau, die ihre Hände in den
Schoß legt: Wagemutig und erfindungsreich geht sie selbst auf die Jagd
nach der Wahrheit. Zu Ambroses großem Entsetzen – denn er hat sich
Hals über Kopf in die bildschöne aber dickköpfige Frau verliebt ...
Secret Sisters Jayne Ann Krentz 2015-12-08 Madeline and Daphne were
once as close as sisters - until a secret tore them apart. Now it

might take them to their graves. Madeline has returned to Washington
after her grandmother's mysterious death. And at her family's old,
abandoned hotel - a place she never wanted to see again - a dying
man's last words convey a warning: the secrets she and Daphne believed
buried forever have been discovered. Now, after almost two decades,
Madeline and Daphne will be reunited in friendship and in fear. Unable
to trust the local police, Madeline summons Jack Rayner, the hotel
chain's new security expert. Despite the secrets and mysteries that
surround him, Jack is the only one she trusts . . . and wants. Jack is
no good at relationships but he does possess a specific skill set that
includes an intimate understanding of warped and dangerous minds. With
the assistance of Jack's brother, Abe, a high-tech magician, the four
of them will form an uneasy alliance against a killer who will stop at
nothing to hide the truth . . . The New York Times bestselling author
of Trust No One and River Road delivers a novel that twists and turns
into a read that will leave you breathless
Wait Until Midnight Amanda Quick 2011-12-20 Adam Hardesty has a
serious problem. The secrets of his past are in danger of being
exposed, and in the course of investigating his would-be blackmailer,
he discovers the dead body of a prominent psychic. To make matters
worse, her house has been torn apart, and the diary containing Adam's
secrets is missing. His only lead is a list of the psychic's last
visitors. The most likely suspect is a woman named Mrs. Caroline
Fordyce, whom he confronts in her parlour, only to discover an
inconvenient attraction to the beautiful young widow. Alarmed by
Adam's insinuations and questions, Caroline concludes that she must
conduct her own investigation- if she can discover the true killer,
Adam will have no reason to expose her connection to the dead psychic,
which would cause a scandal she and her aunts could ill-afford.
Besides, her life has been boringly uncomplicated for too long, and
the exciting tension she feels around Adam presents a welcome
alternative to her mundane daily routine. But as Caroline and Adam
journey deeper into the shadowy world of psychics, mediums and con
artists, they find that the only ones they can count on are each
other.
Riskante Nächte Amanda Quick 2019-07-01 Was als gewagtes
Ablenkungsmanöver beginnt, entwickelt sich schnell zu einer
leidenschaftlichen Affäre ... Louisa Bryce ist wie vom Donner gerührt:
Als sie sich heimlich durch das Herrenhaus von Mr. Hastings schleicht,
wird sie plötzlich von Anthony Stalbridge gepackt und –
leidenschaftlich geküsst! Was als gewagtes Ablenkungsmanöver beginnt,
entwickelt sich zu einer Passion. Und Louisa und Anthony teilen bald
weit mehr als nur den gemeinsamen Feind ...
Affair Amanda Quick 2011-12-20 Charlotte Arkendale knew all there was
to know about men. After all, she'd made a career out of steering
marriage-minded women away from untrustworthy members of the opposite

sex.Yet nothing could have prepared her for Baxter St. Ives - an
arresting stranger too daring, too determined, too dangerous to be her
new man-of-affairs. Still, perhaps he was the perfect person to help
Charlotte investigate the recent murder of one of her clients. So she
gave him a chance, never realising that Baxter, a gifted scientist,
would soon conduct a risky exploration into the alchemy of desire,
with Charlotte as his subject. But even as he sets out to seduce
Charlotte, a twisted killer lies in wait, ready to part the lovers
...or see them joined together forever - in death.
Guild Boss Jayne Castle 2021-11-04 'Sexy . . . clever, fun' Kirkus
Reviews Welcome to Illusion Town . . . Living in this new, alien world
doesn't stop the settlers from trying to re-create what they've left
behind. They still love weddings but it's the after-party that turns
disastrous for Lucy Bell. Kidnapped on her way out, she manages to
escape - only to find herself lost in the mysterious, underground maze
beneath town. She's been surviving on determination, and cold pizza,
when help finally shows up. Gabriel Jones is the Guild Hunter sent to
rescue her, but escaping the underground ruins is only the beginning
of her troubles as whispers start circulating that Lucy made the whole
thing up. Soon her life unravels until she has nothing left but her
pride. The last thing she expects is for Gabriel to come back to town
for her. The Lucy that Gabriel finds is not the same woman he rescued
- this Lucy is sharp, angry and more than a little cynical. But a
killer is still hunting her, and Gabriel is the one person who
believes Lucy's tale - after all, he was there. He's determined to
help clear her reputation, no matter what it takes. And as the new
Guild Boss, his word is law, even in the lawlessness of Illusion Town.
PRAISE FOR JAYNE CAYNE CASTLE 'You are always guaranteed a marvelous
read with a Castle book' RT Book Reviews 'A suspenseful tale complete
with murder, mayhem, and escalating danger . . . best dust bunny EVER'
Caffeinated Book Reviewer 'A riveting plot filled with plenty of sexy
twists and dangerous turns' Booklist
Deception Cove Jayne Castle 2013-08-27 Alice North is on the run. The
mysterious death of her husband is casting a shadow of doubt on her
innocence and even with her ability to make herself disappear literally - Alice is finding it hard to avoid detection. Therefore, it
comes as a relief when a stranger shows up at her door, offering money
and protection - for a price. Drake Sebastian is on the hunt for two
dangerous paranormal crystals, located on the mysterious and magical
Rainshadow Island. Alice seems to hold the key to his success and a
marriage will protect her from a murder accusation. A fair deal,
right? It's merely convenience, after all . . . But as passions start
to flare, so do old demons. While both Alice and Drake must work
together to find the missing crystals, they must also face the
consequences of the lives they led before Rainshadow . . . or face
certain destruction.

Midnight Crystal Jayne Castle 2010-09-02 Adam Winters has enough
responsibility as the new head of the local ghost hunters' guild
without being saddled with the family curse. He's convinced his recent
nightmares and hallucinations will lead to him becoming a psychic
rogue - unless he can find a stolen relic and a woman who can read
dreamlight. Marlowe Jones rides into his life on a motorcycle and,
though a descendent of the rival Arcane family, she's just what Adam
needs: a psychic private investigator and dreamlight reader
extraordinaire. Together, amid the glowing catacombs and steamy
underground jungles of Harmony, Adam and Marlowe must break the curse,
save the entire underworld - and fight a passion that could destroy
them both.
Canyons Of Night Jayne Castle 2011-08-30 Charlotte Enright, owner of
a small antiques shop called Looking Glass Antiques on Rainshadow
Island, and Slade Attridge, the community's new chief of police, both
have something in common: they possess strong paranormal talents. They
met several years ago when they were in their teens spending the
summer on the island. Slade saved Charlotte from a gang of drunken
toughs, but then at the end of the summer Slade and Charlotte went
their separate ways and started their adult lives. Now, fifteen years
later, they have both been drawn back to Rainshadow Island. They will
discover the adult passion they have for each other and start to
explore some of the mysteries of the forbidden section of the island
known only as the Preserve.
Im Bann der Leidenschaft Amanda Quick 2003
'Til Death Do Us Part Amanda Quick 2016-04-19 Calista Langley
operates an exclusive 'introduction' agency in Victorian London,
catering to respectable ladies and gentlemen who find themselves alone
in the world. But now, a dangerously obsessed individual has begun
sending her trinkets and gifts suitable only for those in deepest
mourning - a black mirror, a funeral wreath, a ring set with black jet
stone. Each is engraved with her initials. Desperate for help and
fearing that the police will be of no assistance, Calista turns to
Trent Hastings, a reclusive author of popular crime novels. Believing
that Calista may be taking advantage of his lonely sister, who has
become one of her clients, Trent doesn't trust her. Scarred by his
past, he's learned to keep his emotions at bay, even as an instant
attraction threatens his resolve. But as Trent and Calista comb
through files of rejected clients in hopes of identifying her
tormentor, it becomes clear that the danger may be coming from
Calista's own secret past - and that only her death will satisfy the
stalker...
Skandal um Mitternacht Amanda Quick 2003 Die zauberhafte Detektivin
Lavinia Lake und ihr attraktiver Partner Tobias March schweben im
siebten Himmel. Alles scheint perfekt für ihn so lang ersehntes
romantisches Wochenende: Eine märchenhafte Burg, ein prunkvolles Fest

und unendlich viel Zeit für ihre frisch erblühte Liebe. Doch dann
trifft Tobias auf eine alte Bekannte: die wunderschöne Aspasia Gray
behauptet, sie werde bedroht, und will überhaupt nicht mehr von
Tobias' Seite weichen. Lavinia hält das natürlich für einen billigen
vorwand - bis ein Mord geschieht ...
Quicksilver Amanda Quick 2011-05-05 In the latest sizzling Victorian
novel from the compelling world of the mysterious Arcane Society, a
paranormal killer pushes an unlikely duo's powers and passions to the
limit. Virginia Dean wakes at midnight beside a dead body, with a
bloody knife in her hand and no memory of the evening's events. Dark
energy, emanating from the mirrors lining the room, overpowers her
senses. With no apparent way in or out, she's rescued by a man she's
met only once before, but won't soon forget. Owen Sweetwater inherited
his family's talent for hunting the psychical monsters that prey on
London's women and children, and his investigation into the deaths of
two glass-readers has led him here. The high-society types of the
exclusive Arcane Society would consider her an illusionist, a
charlatan, even a criminal, but Owen knows better. Virginia's powers
are real - and they just might be the key to his investigation.
Verzaubertes Verlangen Amanda Quick 2019-07-01 Eine leidenschaftliche
Nacht, die alles verändert ... England: Als Fotografin Venetia Milton
den attraktiven Wissenschaftler Gabriel Jones kennenlernt, ist sie
sofort fasziniert von diesem geheimnisvollen Mann. Sie lässt sich auf
eine leidenschaftliche Nacht mit ihm ein, doch am Morgen ist Gebriel
spurlos verschwunden. Kurze Zeit später erfährt Venetia von Gebriels
Tod und ist erschüttert. Fortan gibt sie sich als seine respektierte
und trauernde Witwe aus – bis Gabriel überraschend in Venetias
Gallerie auftaucht und klar wird, dass sie beide in höchster Gefahr
schweben ...
Liebe um Mitternacht Amanda Quick 2019-07-01 Auf den Spuren eines
Verbrechens trifft er auf eine attraktive Unbekannte, die seine Welt
auf den Kopf stellt – spannend und voll knisternder Leidenschaft! Adam
Hardesty muss um seinen guten Ruf in der feinen Londoner Gesellschaft
bangen. Die stadtbekannte Wahrsagerin Elizabeth Delmont droht ihr
Tagebuch zu veröffentlichen und damit ein dunkles Geheimnis aus Adams
Vergangenheit zu enthüllen. Fest entschlossen, sich nicht erpressen zu
lassen, stürmt Adam Mrs. Delmonts Haus. Doch er kommt zu spät: Die
Wahrsagerin ist tot – ermordet! Und was noch schlimmer ist: Ihr
Tagebuch wurde gestohlen! Adams einzige Spur führt ihn zu einer Kundin
von Mrs. Delmont: der schönen jungen Witwe Caroline Fordyce. Die ist
von Adams Anschuldigungen zwar schockiert, andererseits bringt der
aufbrausende Fremde mit einem Schlag jede Menge Aufregung in ihr
langweiliges Leben ...
Geheimnis der Nacht Amanda Quick 2019-07-01 Sie soll ihn nur zum
Schein lieben, doch schon bald ist nicht nur ihr Herz in Gefahr ...
England, 19. Jahrhundert: Um in der feinen Londoner Gesellschaft

unbehelligt von heiratswütigen Frauen seinen Geschäften nachgehen zu
können, benötigt der Earl of St. Merryn für ein paar Wochen eine
anmutige Begleiterin. Die schöne Eleonora Lodge scheint für diese
Aufgabe perfekt. In Anbetracht ihrer Geldnot willigt Eleonora ein und
lässt sich von dem attraktiven Earl für das Täuschungsmanöver
anheuern. Doch sie ahnt nicht, dass sie sich dabei auch auf ein
äußerst gefährliches Spiel eingelassen hat, bei dem sie nicht nur ihr
Herz verlieren könnte ...
The Paid Companion Amanda Quick 2011-12-20 The Earl of St. Merryn
needs a woman. His intentions are purely practical - he simply wants
someone sensible and suitably lovely to pose as his betrothed for a
few weeks among polite society. He has his own agenda to pursue, and a
false fiance will keep the husband-hunters at bay while he goes about
his business. The simplest solution is to hire a paid companion.
Finding the right candidate proves more of a challenge than he
expected. But when he encounters Miss Elenora Lodge, her feisty manner
and golden eyes sway him to make a generous offer. Elenora's sorry
financial circumstances - and dreams of a life of independence - leave
her little choice but to accept. But St. Merryn appears to be hiding a
secret or two, and things seem oddly amiss in his gloomy London home.
Elenora soon discovers that this lark will be a far more dangerous
adventure than she'd been led to believe. And the Earl of St. Merryn
will find that the meek and mild companion he'd initially envisioned
has become a partner in his quest to catch a killer - and an outspoken
belle of the ball who stirs a bothersome passion in his practical
heart.
The River Knows Amanda Quick 2011-12-20 The first kiss occurred in a
dimly-lit hallway on the upper floor of Elwin Hastings's grand house.
Louisa never saw it coming ...Of course, Anthony Stalbridge couldn't
possibly have had romantic intentions. The kiss was an act of
desperation, meant to distract the armed guard about to catch the pair
in a place they did not belong. After all, Louisa Bryce is no man's
idea of an alluring female in her dull maroon gown and gold-rimmed
spectacles. The only thing the two interlopers have in common is a
passionate interest in the private affairs of Mr. Hastings - a
prominent member of Victorian Society whom they both suspect of hiding
terrible secrets. Each has a reason for the quest. Anthony's fiancee
was said to have thrown herself into the Thames - but Anthony has his
own suspicions. Louisa - whose own identity is shrouded in layers of
mystery - is convinced Hastings has a connection to a notorious
brothel. But bringing Hastings to justice will be more perilous than
either anticipates - and their hasty partnership will be more heated
than either expects.
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